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Senator Nangle, Representative Crafts, and Honorable Members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Transportation, 
I urge you to send this Bill to the full legislature.  There are many grants in the State 
of Maine in varying degrees of peril from the Trump administration.  
We don't know what the future holds, but, it's clear that the Maine DOT needs as 
many funding sources as it can get, and we may need this money for routine tasks 
necisary for safety.  
This is an unprecedented time, and the MTA needs to hand these funds over to to the 
DOT, as they may be needed.
Thanks for your consideration. 
~Winston


